
All Our Kin, a groundbreaking Connecticut-
based nonprofit, has responded to the economic 
downturn by investing in the community’s women, 
empowering them with the resources and  
training they need to open their own family 
child care programs.  
 
A new study by the University of Connecticut’s 
Center for Economic Analysis demonstrates that 
All Our Kin’s Family Child Care Tool Kit  
Licensing Program serves as an important  
workforce development support for low-income 
families and generates substantial tax revenue 
and macroeconomic benefits. For every $1  
dollar spent on the family child care training 
program, there is a $15-20 return in terms of 
gross regional product (GRP).  
 
Join economists and policy experts as we discuss 
how this community development model puts our 
most vulnerable infants and toddlers on a path 
to success in school and life, gives low-income 
parents the support they need to work, and  
improves the economy.  
 
This event is free. Please RSVP to Shannon at  
shannon@allourkin.org or 203.772.2294. 
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